
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Stillinger, Linda <Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov>

Date: 9/21/2015 1:23:31 PM
Subject: RE: Richardson Plowden Attorneys at Law

Thanks.
 
From: Stillinger, Linda [mailto:Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 12:58 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: Richardson Plowden Attorneys at Law
 
Holly,
 
It is a bill for services rendered through August 31, 2015 in the amount of $225.  I will pass on to General Counsel for 
processing of payment.
 
Thanks,
 
Linda
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 12:56 PM

To: Stillinger, Linda <Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov>

Subject: Re: Richardson Plowden Attorneys at Law
 
It's probably a bill. You can open it. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 21, 2015, at 10:55 AM, "Stillinger, Linda" <Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov> wrote:

Holly,
 
You received correspondence in the mail today from Richardson and Plowden.  It is addressed to you 
Holly Pisarik, Esquire, Office of General Counsel, SC DSS.
 
Do you want me to send it to you through courier mail?
 
Thanks,
 
Linda
 
Linda K. Stillinger
Office of the State Director
SC Department of Social Services
PO Box 1520, 1535 Confederate Avenue
Columbia, South Carolina  29202
Phone:  803.898.1390
FAX:  803.898.7277
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